
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

The Ontario College of Family Physicians 

Collaborative Mentoring Networks 

present: 
 

Progression of a Patient’s Journey in Palliative Care 

 

Friday June 14, 2019 

Northern Ontario School of Medicine | Sudbury 

 
 

  

Space is limited - 
Register by June 7 to reserve your spot at this free CPD event! 

 

Register Now 

  

 

  

  

Palliative/end-of-life care and medical assistance in dying are challenging, complex and 
intimate areas of medical practice. In a healthcare era marked by high demand and 
changing priorities, how can you, as a healthcare professional, ensure compassionate 
and high-quality care to your patients?   
 

Join us for this special full-day CPD event to engage with local colleagues and address 
complex topics – including early identification of palliative care, symptom 
management and end-of-life care – all while benefiting from the valuable mentorship of 
local palliative care and MAiD experts.  
 

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07egat1qgp83b2fccf&llr=xmbso8pab&showPage=true


Who can attend? This event is open to all interdisciplinary palliative care clinicians in 
Ontario, including: 
 

• family physicians caring for patients with palliative and end-of-life needs 
• pain control nurses 
• end-of-life care nurses 
• hospice-care registered nurses 
• palliative care physicians 
• palliative care nurse practitioners 
• home and community care clinicians 
• palliative care community pharmacists 
• pharmacists dispensing drugs required for MAiD 
• MAiD providers and assessors. 

 

When: Friday, June 14 | 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 

Where: Northern Ontario School of Medicine 

Medical School Building 27, Room MSE 107 

935 Ramsey Lake Road, Sudbury, Ontario 

 

Fee: There is no cost to attend. 
 

Can't attend in person? Register to join the live webcast. 
 

Webcast Registration 

  

 

  

  

About the OCFP's Palliative and End-of-Life Care Collaborative Mentoring Network 

 

The OCFP’s Palliative and End-of-Life Care (PEOLC) Collaborative Mentoring 
Network offers support to healthcare providers in navigating the challenges and 
questions that arise when delivering care in these complex areas. The Network is open to 
all family physicians in Ontario and there is no cost to join. 
 

The OCFP's Collaborative Mentoring Networks have been certified by the College of 
Family Physicians of Canada for 3 credits per hour, for up to 15 Mainpro+ credits.   
 

Apply to join | Get more information about the PEOLC Network 

 

• Complete the PEoLC Intake Survey to apply to join the Network 

• Get more details at ocfp.on.ca/mentoring and/or by contacting us 
atocfpmentoring@ocfp.on.ca 

 

Ontario College of Family Physicians | 400 University Avenue, Suite 2100 | Toronto, ON M5G 1S5 
| 416-867-9646 | Fax: 416-867-9990 | ocfpmentoring@ocfp.on.ca | 
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